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BEACH DRIVE CLOSURE 
Release Date January 6, 2023  

 

Saturday, January 7, 2023 and Sunday January 8, 2023, the Beach Dr. roadway and 

sidewalk in Aptos will be closed to all vehicle and pedestrian traffic from 6:00AM to 

10:00AM. This applies to everyone including residents. County crews will be working at 

this time to clear a significant amount of debris and sand from the roadway. Please avoid 

the area during this timeframe. 

Road closures can be monitored at: https://sccroadclosure.org/ 
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